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U.S. Vicar to speak at Daughters of St. Paul bookstores
The U.S. vicar of Opus Dei will talk about the spirituality of Saint Josemaria in November at two Daughters of St. Paul bookstores, in New York City and Northern New Jersey.
11/17/2006
Monsignor Thomas G. Bohlin, the head of Opus Dei in the United States, will speak on Thursday, Nov. 16, at 1 p.m. and 5 p.m. at the Pauline Books and Media Center at 150 E. 52nd Street in Manhattan.
On Saturday, Nov. 18, at 11 a.m., Monsignor Bohlin will speak at the Pauline Books and Media Center in the Wick Plaza, located on 561 Route 1 S in Edison, New Jersey.
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